
GOLD COAST ARCHERY CLUB INC. 

 

 

SMOKE FREE POLICY 
The aim of this policy is to provide a clear understanding about smoking restrictions and the 

designated smoking area. 

The Gold Coast Archery Club where practicable, will follow the guidelines as set out in the 

smoke free policy number 145 of Archery Australia. 

The Gold Coast Archery Club doesn't permit any smoking within any structures, or within 10 

metres of any structure as per the Queensland Government's regulations. 

 

THE DESIGNATED SMOKING AREA 
A minimum distance of 10 metres behind the rear safety buffer zone as defined by the 

position of the rear warning sign. (ARCHERY IN PROGRESS) 

It would be much appreciated by those archers who don't smoke, if any archer who wants 

to smoke, could well exceed that minimum distance when smoking. 


